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I am opposing this HB3076, it seems like from all the comments that the ones that 

are in support of this bill have no idea what a gun dealer in Oregon is, ALREADY 

required to do or they will lose their license. If they have never been to a gun show 

they have no idea. I have tables at a gun show every now and then and I have to 

take the buyer to an FFL and have the background check done on EVERY gun that I 

sell or any that I buy. This requirement has NOTHING to do with the criminals that 

commit the crimes and the shootings, in Oregon. They are not going into gun shops 

and buying a gun. Please stop this bill from the books as it is just not something that 

we need more of just enforce the ones there already. Thanks for your time.  


